
  

 
 14th June 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Moore Class Trip to: Lullingstone Country Park – Sculpture Opening Ceremony – Friday 21st June 2- 
4pm. 
 
Following our Samuel Palmer Schools Poetry Workshop in April, we have been invited back to the opening 
ceremony of the engraved sculptured seat by the Mayor and other local officials.  A selection of the verse 
created by the children has been carved into a permanent sculpture, a seat called ‘Ripple’, in the shape of the 
river, in the park.   
 
Moore Class have been invited to the opening to share the class poem they wrote on the day, but also to see the 
sculpture that they have helped to create. Parents and carers are welcome to attend the opening ceremony too, 
and listen to the poem being read by the class.   
  
We will be swimming first on Friday 21st June and then going directly to Lullingstone Country Park on the 
swimming minibuses.  The children will be taking all their bags with them.   
 
Whilst the opening ceremony is from 2-4pm, the children may leave from 3:20pm – 4pm.  We would be grateful 
if you could collect or make arrangements for your child to be collected from Lullingstone Country Park between 
these times.  Unfortunately, we are unable to use the minibuses back to school as they will be completing the 
swimming runs and then have to be returned to St Michaels School.  
 
There is NO cost for this event but parents do need to advise us if they do not wish their child to participate in 
this event.  Please click the link to register;- https://forms.gle/eqAbsmqmKbHiTLGw6 by Wednesday 19th June. 
If we do not hear from you by this date then we will assume that your child is not able to participate. 
 
You are required to tick the consent box for this event, this will give permission for your child to attend and for 
the teacher in charge of the party to give consent on your behalf for any urgent medical treatment, including 
anaesthetic to be given.  
 
You will also need to indicate who will be collecting your child from Lullingstone Country Park.  We request 
that if you are unable to drop of your child at the venue that you make your own arrangements with another family 
to transport your child. 
 
We will be looking for volunteers to help with this trip so please indicate on the form if you would be able to.   
  
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Fitch       Mrs Lovatt-Young  
Moore Class Teacher       Head 
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